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AMHA Team Fundraising Policy  

 
 

Arnprior Minor Hockey Association (AMHA) teams must follow directives laid out by AMHA board under 

this policy. AMHA is not a non-profit organization and does not provide tax receipts.  AMHA teams 

should limit canvasing the community for donations. 

 

Team fundraising is limited to the following: 

- Parents can ask employers or friends/family to donate to the team. 

- Teams may run 50/50 during their home games and home tournament.  

- Teams may run fundraising events during their home tournament as long as it does not conflict 

with Nick Smith canteen. 

- Teams may run raffles for their teams. 

 

Team Managers are responsible for obtaining any AGCO licensing required prior to each individual team 

fundraiser. Team Managers must abide by all AGCO requirements of said license. 

 

Teams are asked to be sensitive to the economic situation of ALL families on the team. Team Officials 

are asked not to make special needs public and to quietly support those who are less fortunate and 

need a little assistance. There is a lot of work involved in a successful "raffle table" and in some cases it 

may be more realistic to ask each parent to donate a defined amount of money in place of a raffle 

table. This is a team decision. 

 

AMHA club-wide fundraising, at times, is provided to host some larger fundraisers, where all teams 

benefit. The funds are divided back to teams based on percentage of tickets sold by the individual 

teams for certain events/participation.  The hope is to reduce individual team fundraising and alleviate 

some of the planning/preparation for team managers. Each fundraising event will outline the 

rules/requirements ahead of time. AMHA will complete all needed AGCO licensing for club-wide 

fundraisers. 


